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OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 24, 1963

Continental Oil Company
P. O, Box 1377
Roswell, New Mexico

Attentions Mr. A. B. Slaybaugh, Division Superintendent

Re: Stewart 29 Well No. 2, Section 29,
Township 23 South, Range 37 East,
NMPM, Jalmat Gas Pool, ILea County,
New Maxico

Gentlemens

We have your application for a 120-acyxe non-standard
gaa proration unit coneisting of the NBE/4 SE/4 and 8/2 SE/4
of Section 29 to be dedicated to the above well. However,

I note that this well will not meet the well location
requiraments of Rule 2 of the General Rules and Regulations
for southeastern New Mexico promilgated by Order No. R-1670,

Your application for a non-standard unit will be
approved if no objections are received within the 30-day
waiting pariod, but it will be necessary for you to apply
for and receive approval of a non-standard location prior

| to producing the well from the Jalmat Gas Pool.

Vexry wﬁly yours,

J. M, DURRETT, Jr.,
Attorney

JMD/esy
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OlL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

July §, 1963

Continental Oil Company
P. O. Box 1377
Roswell, New Mexico
Attention: My. A, B. Slaybaugh
Administrative Ordey N5P-652
Gentlemens
Reference is made to your applxcation £er approval of

a l20-acre non-standard gas proration unit in the Jalmat
Gas Pool consisting of the £ollowing aeraaget ‘

it is unﬁaxat&wﬁ that thia uni% 13 to be ﬁa&laaﬂaﬂ to
y@ux Stewart 29 Well No. 2, located 2310 feet from the South
line and 980 faaﬁ fxam the EBast 1&»@ of saxé Section 29.

By antharity granted me under the provisions of azﬂer
No. R~1670, as amended, governing the Jalmat Gas Pool, you
are hereby authorized to operate the above-described acreage
as a non-standard gas proration unit, with allowable to be
assigned thereto in accordance with the p@a& ru;as, based
uymn the unit siza of 120 acres.

vay truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secretayy-~-Director
ALRP/IMB/esy

cos 01l Conservation Commission =~ Hobbs
0il & Gas Engineering Committee ~ Hobbs

PS. You ave reminded of our letter of June 24th yequesting
that you also apply for a non-standard 1acat&am ﬁar the
above well.

ALP




